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JoAnn Sutton

From: JoAnn Sutton

Sent: Thursday, December 04, 2008 3:21 PM

To: ‘rick@bajandas-law.com’; 'jperdomo @vb-lawyers.com'

Cc: George Li; David Krech; Sumita Mukhoty; James Ball; 'Daniels, Douglas'; 'Rockoff, Jennifer’;

'‘Dupuy, Siobhan'
Subject: RE: Pending Section 214 Application for USA Communications, Inc.
Attachments: 20081204151525.pdf

Re: ITC-214-20070717-00297
Mr. Bajandas:

Attached is a letter requesting that you notify us by December 18, 2008 and confirm that you have
responded to the Executive Branch'’s request for information and the date of the response. If we
do not hear from you by this date, we will begin the dismissal process to dismiss your application
without prejudice of re-filing. I will mail the original letter to you.

Thank you,

JoAnn Sutton

Assistant Division Chief

Policy Division, International Bureau
Federal Communications Commission
(202) 418-1372
JoAnn.Sutton@fcc.gov

From: Mikelle Morra

Sent: Wednesday, July 23, 2008 4:51 PM

To: 'rick@bajandas-law.com'

Cc: George Li; David Krech; Sumita Mukhoty; JoAnn Sutton; James Ball; Mikelle Morra; 'Daniels, Douglas';
'Rockoff, Jennifer'

Subject: Pending Section 214 Application for USA Communications, Inc.

Re: ITC-214-20070717-00297

Mr. Bajandas,

Attached is a letter requesting that you notify us by August 13, 2008 the status of your pending
mnn__nm:o: in the Executive Branch review process, plus confirmation that you still wish to seek
Commission action on the application. If we do not hear from you by this date, it will subject your
application to dismissal without prejudice.

Thank you,
Mikelle
Mikelle Morra

Industry Analyst
Mikelle.Morra@fcc.gov

12/4/2008
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Federal Communications Commission
International Bureau/ Policy Division
202-418-7151

12/4/2008



